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OATE: _August 14,1997

TO: MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: GISSELLE ACEVEDO-FRANCO

¢ At aluncheon today, Senator Richard Polanco’s Associate Consultant Bill Mabie
stated that amendments to SB 567 are being developed to provide for the following
configuration of the MTA Board of Directors:

- Three (3) public representatives selected by the Los Angeles County
Board of Supervisors;

- Three (3) public representatives selected by the Mayor of the City; and,

- Three (3} elected official representatives selected by the Los Angeles
County City Selection Committee.

Senator Polanc.: « Sacramento statf confirms these are the provisions being considered.
At this point in nrme. the amendments ave still being drafted by Legislative Counsel. It is
uncertain whether the amendments will be made public prior to the August 27, hearing ou
SB 567 in the Asseinbly Conunittee on Appropriations. Please note that the August 27,
meeting of the Assembly Corugiliee on Appropriations begins at 8:30 a.m

- Please contact Claudetie A, Moody at (213) 922-2237 1if you would Lixe more
information.
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